
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ANNOUNCEMENTS SUNDAY MARCH 24, 2013 

 

HOLY WEEK SCHEDULE 

 

MAUNDY THURSDAY - 7PM 

GOOD FRIDAY – 7PM 

EASTER VIGIL – 8PM 

EASTER DAY – 10AM  

 

 

COFFEE HOUR – PLEASE JOIN US IN THE PARISH HALL AFTER SERVICE   
          
We are testing some RECIPES FOR OUR NEW COOKBOOK, which will be featured  

today MARCH 24. 

 

GODLY PLAY 

 

To all:   March 24th is Palm Sunday and we will begin Sunday school by processing into 

church with the congregation beginning at the Parish House.  We will process out 

immediately to Sunday School.  There is no Sunday School on Easter Sunday but we will 

have an Easter Egg hunt right after church so please send your child with an Easter Basket 

into which to collect eggs.  For those who forget I will have lots of bags.  We are working 

in Godly Play on a time/event line for the Old Testament stories that we have been telling 

all year.  Our time/event line will be put up in the Parish Hall at the end of May or when 

we finish it, which ever comes first.  We have certainly miss many of you in Sunday 

school and hope that Spring is coming and more of you will be with us during April and 

May. 

Peace, Boo 

 

YOUTH GROUP - upcoming dates for 2013 are as follows: 

March 24
th

 – after morning service 

April 14th and 28th (assuming we are missing every one's Spring vacation) 

May 5th and 19th ( this is the 1st and 3rd Sunday because the 2nd is Mother's Day and the 

4th is Memorial Day week-end) 

June 9th will be church at our farm and picnic (Olympus Farm) 



 

 

 

 

 

 

A LENTEN STUDY    Please join us for a Lenten Study  

 

“What Keeps Us Stuck?”  - The Enneagram of Personality  

                      A Tool Kit for Discernment 

 

Monday nights: [Feb. 18 & 25 + March 4, 11, 18, & 25] 

Soup: 6:30 Program: 7 - 8:30 

 

Tuesday Mornings: [with coffee and perhaps a ‘nibble’]: 

10:30 Feb. 19 & 26 + March 5, 12, 19, & 26 

 

The Enneagram has been a resource in spiritual companionship within the church for at 

least the last decade. Only you can determine the usefulness of this model for you. I've 

found it personally very helpful. I think we’ll have a lot to talk about. 

 

Call Bill Wells if you have any questions: 804-840-1379.  

 

 

 

Easter 

Memorials & Honors for each of 9 windows, with the cost of each averaging a minimum of 

$28.00 and the Altar a minimum of $60.00.  

Any donations towards this expense will be most welcome 

 

Checks must be made out to FORK CHURCH ALTAR GUILD & sent or given to Trish 

Renn (15105 Cypress Creek Lane, Doswell, VA 23047)  

Plants will be available to take home after Sunday service on Easter. 

 

Call Trish for information and/or questions 804-883-7190 

 

 

 

 

THIS WEEK AT FORK CHURCH 

 

Holy Eucharist 

3/24/2013 

10:00 AM – 11:00 AM 

    Fork Church 

 

 

 

Lenten Study 

3/25/2013 - Monday 

6:30 soup 

7:30 program 

 

Lenten Study 

3/26/2013 - Tuesday 

10:30 – 12:00 

     

 

Parish Hall 

 

 

 

Parish Hall 

 

 

 

 

 

      

 

NEW FORK COOKBOOK 
Pick out your favorite recipes and submit them for consideration  to the new cookbook. 

 We are looking for contemporary recipes that emphasize fresh ingredients and less 

prepared (ex. canned soup) ingredients. You may email them to amiles6395@ aol.com or 

put a copy in the Cookbook mail slot at the Parish House. 
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